PEIRCE ISLAND COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES JUNE 8, 2009

- 1. NANCY CARMER FROM THE CITY CAME TO HEAR THE WISHES OF THE COMMITTEE ON THE NEW WELCOME SIGN AND IMPROVEMENTS AND CONSOLIDATION OF SIGNS ON THE WHOLE ISLAND. SHE ALSO HAD THOUGHTS ON ADDITIONAL NEW SIGNAGE AND WE AGREED. SHE AND HAROLD WILL KEEP IN TOUCH AND GET BACK TO THE COMMITTEE WITH FINAL DESIGNS OR QUESTIONS.
- 2. 2010 TRAIL IMPROVEMENT STUDY WILL TAKE PLACE IN SEPTEMBER.
- 3. RICHARD AND ARLENE WILL RESEARCH FUND RAISING FOR NEXT YEARS IMPROVEMENT WORK.

Next meeting will be held July 13, 2009

Sincerely Steven Marison co chair